
                       District 41 Meeting February 15, 2017 
 
Alt. DCM; Jon M. opened the meeting with the Serenity Prayer. 
Secretary's Report; Tonya R. handed out the January Minutes. Everyone looked 
them over. Jon motioned to accept the report, seconded by Randy W. All in favor, 
motion passed. 
Treasurer's Report; Mark R. handed out his report. The balance in December was 
$445.23. Two home groups contributed a total of $60 to the District in January, 
bringing the balance up to $505.23. Mark will pay the Answering Service for  the 
months of January and February. Tonya motioned to accept the report, seconded 
by Jon. All in favor, motion passed. 
DCM Report; Brent E. absent, no report given. 
Alt. DCM. Report; Jon had nothing to report. 
Grapevine Report; Jen A. absent. No report given. 
Treatment & Facilities; Tom A. absent. Jon reported that he thinks we still need 2 
men & 2 women to take Thursday meetings into Twin Lakes. 
Activities; Spaghetti Dinner at Elknud on Saturday, February 18th at 6:30 pm. 
Medallion Master; Stephanie K. absent. No report given. 
Website; Jon reports a lot of activity. Visitors from as far away as Russia. The site 
has about 500 people visiting monthly. The Newsletter has more subscribers. 
PI/CPC; Tom F. absent. No report given. 
Old Business; The Secretary position is open again. 
Member Comments;Randy says that now we have to check the front doors at the 
meeting room downtown. A slide lock has been put on a set of doors, just make 
sure they are locked. Randy motioned to adjourn, seconded by Jon. Closed with 
the Responsibility Statement. 
Attendees; Mark R., Tonya R., Jon M., Randy W., Michael A. 


